We are Champions for Christ! -&’

September 5, 2024
Dear Charger Family,

Happy Thursday! Hot meal verification letters have been sent home. Families that receive a
REDUCED meal benefit will NOT be charged. This is the same as last year. Lunch times are: K-2
11:00-11:30, Grades 3-5 is from 11:35-12:05, and Grades 6-8 is from 12:10-12:40. Breakfast is from
7:00-7:30 a.m. We have had many students arrive at 7:45 or later looking for breakfast. By that
time our personnel have cleaned up and are working as aides in classrooms.

Next week is NWEA MAP Testing. This is the standardized test that we use for the Diocese of Toledo
and the scores we need to give to the State of Ohio for your child’s EdChoice scholarship. Please talk
with your child about the importance of taking the test seriously so we get accurate scores and can
make a learning growth plan.

School picture day is on Wednesday, September 18. Order before Picture Day to receive free shipping

to the school. Order online at https://inter-state.com/FlverEntry/87428HF

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: We are adding a Teacher Professional Development Day to the calendar on
Monday, October 28 in order for the Toledo Police Department to come in to do necessary safety
training for our staff. Students will NOT have school.

IMPORTANT DATES:
e Thursday, September 5- Toledo Police Department assembly for K-4 on bullying and other
school safety measures and 5-8 on Cyberbullying, social media, and street safety
e Friday, September 13- Mid-Term of Quarter 1
e Wednesday, September 18- Fall Picture Day-more information to come

Have a wonderful day!
In Christ,

Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/
“Don’t judge each day by the harvest you reap but by the seeds that you plant.” Robert Louis Stevenson
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